
  

 

  

 

 August 19, 2020 

 

 

 

 

       

Re:  DE 20-014, Eversource Energy 

Petition for Licenses to Construct and Maintain Electric Lines 

  Over and Across the Blackwater River in Andover, Cascade Brook in Wilmot, and  

  State-Owned Land in Springfield and Franklin 

Response Requested 

 

Dear Mr. Newman: 

 

 Attached please find a letter of concern regarding Eversource Energy’s proposed modification 

and reconstruction of an existing electric transmission line over and across state-owned land in 

Franklin, New Hampshire.  The letter was filed on behalf of an abutter to the Northern Rail Trail in 

Franklin, which was a subject of the order nisi approving the above-captioned project on July 31, 

2020. 

 

 Please provide a response, addressed to my attention, regarding the attached letter by no later 

than Tuesday, August 25, 2020.   

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Debra A. Howland     

 Executive Director 
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cc: Service List (Electronically) 

 Docket File 

  

 
CHAIRWOMAN 
Dianne Martin 
 
COMMISSIONERS 
Kathryn M. Bailey 
Michael S. Giaimo 
 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
Debra A. Howland 
 

STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE 
 

 
 

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 

21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10 
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429  

 
 

TDD Access: Relay NH 
1-800-735-2964 

 
Tel. (603) 271-2431 

 
FAX No. 271-3878 

 
Website: 

www.puc.nh.gov 



Service List - Docket Related 
Docket#: 20-014 

Printed: 8/19/2020 

Email Addresses 

 

ExecutiveDirector@puc.nh.gov 
richard.chagnon@puc.nh.gov 
lynn.fabrizio@puc.nh.gov 
tom.frantz@puc.nh.gov 
susan.gagne@puc.nh.gov 
Paul.Kasper@puc.nh.gov 
randy.knepper@puc.nh.gov 
catherine.marsellos@puc.nh.gov 
Erik.newman@eversource.com 
amanda.noonan@puc.nh.gov 
ocalitigation@oca.nh.gov 

 


